
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
DATE:  September 9, 2020 
 
TO:  Mineola City Council 
 
FROM:  Owen Tiner, Director of Marketing / Tourism 
 
SUBJECT: Reappointment of Parks and Open Spaces Advisory Board members for FY 2022 and  
  
 
The following names are submitted to City Council for appointment to the Parks and Open Spaces Advisory Board.  All 
board members meet the requirements of the Parks and Open Spaces Advisory Board bylaws. 
 
 
Name     Term in Years     Term to Begin  Term to Expire 

Mathew Brian (reappointment)  2 YR   Oct 1 2021 Sept 30 2023 

Allison Utley  (reappointment)  2 YR   Oct 1 2021 Sept 30 2023 

Vivian Bingham (reappointment)  2 YR   Oct 1 2021 Sept 30 2023 
 
Penny Heddin (finishing vacated term) 1 YR   Oct 1 2021 Sept 30 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


